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I think a two tiered registration, similar to that which existed for
optometrists without diagnostic drug qualification, makes the most
sense. This way the wealth of experience which exists will not be lost
by prematurely pushing people into retirement. That is what will happen
even though that is not the intention of the board.

Michael Drayton
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